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SNTGN TRANSGAZ SA informs the shareholders and the investors on the meeting to be held on 22 

February 2018 with the financial analysts, the investment consultants, the brokers and the investors on 

the capital market, as scheduled according to the Financial Communication Calendar for 2018. 

The meeting will be held as a conference call, in English, starting from 4:00 p.m.  

The agenda of the meeting includes the presentation of the unaudited draft financial statements for the 

year 2017, prepared in accordance with the international financial reporting standards – IFRS. 

Any additional information and questions related to the unaudited draft financial statements for 2017 may 

be sent by email at: relatii.investitori@transgaz.ro until 21 February 2018, 4:00 p.m. 

The teleconference access data may be requested at relatii.investitori@transgaz.ro until 22.02.2018, 

3:00 p.m..  

The material related to the presentation of the unaudited draft financial statements for 2017 will be 

available on our website as of 22 February 2018 at: http://www.transgaz.ro/en/investors/financial reports. 
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